NOTICE TO ALL TAXPAYERS

Please be sure to check your tax statement for correct address and you have all tickets before sending or bringing it in to the sheriff’s office.  We are using a third-party company to print and send our tax statements.  If you notice a correction needs to be made, please call the Assessor’s Office at 304-358-2563.  If you need a copy of a statement that you did not get, call the Sheriff’s Office at 304-358-2214.
